
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Sunday's Youth Service - Donate to support Ukrainian 
witnessing center 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
April 13, 2024 
 

     

 

Dear family,  

 

We hope you had a great week, and we look forward to seeing you tomorrow 

for Sunday service. This Sunday will be a special youth service. All aspects of 

the service, from the message, the music, the emceeing, will all be coordinated 

by our youth.   
 

 

Last Sunday, guest speaker Peggy Yujiri shared a message on "Finding Joy in 

Relationships." She shares some deep points about how the people in our lives 

are not just a means to an end, that we can criticize or treat however we wish. 

They are actually the key to our own happiness and these relationships are also 

a key to how we love and attend God, our Heavenly Parent. Enjoy the message! 

If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please 

follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 

 

 

Last Week's Message  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

  

It's been two years since the invasion of Ukraine by Russia, and a number of our 

Ukrainian members put together this program on the history of church activities 

in Ukraine, True Parents' visits, personal testimonies, musical offerings, and 

sharing on the effect that the war has had on the country and families there. It 

was both heart-breaking and uplifting at the same time. Thank you to everyone 

that came and supported. 

 



 

 

 

You can donate to support the Ukrainian witnessing center mentioned in the 

video here: 

 

www,givesendgo,com/twoyearsofbravery 

 

The recording of the program can also be found below.  
 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

We have four members of our local community flying out this week to participate 

in the Blue Dragon Pilgrimage in Korea. We are trying to raise $4,000 to support 

their trip. We have already raised at least $1,400. We hope that you can support 

with an extra donation. There will also be a crepe fundraiser during lunch at 

service, and you can support in that way as well.  
 

 



 

 

  

 

On Sunday, April 28, we will have our largest Holy Day Celebration of the year. 

This day encompasses Heavenly Parents' Day, True Parents' Day, and True 

Parents' Blessing Anniversary. We will have the usual activities and this year's art 

contest will be on the theme of "New Life". This can be on experiencing rebirth in 

your own life, it can be the experience of growing your family, or in some other 

way you have experienced new life in your life. 

 

In addition, we will have our more internal celebration with an offering table and 

pledge service on Saturday, April 27  @  8am. All are welcome.  
 

  

 



 

 

  

  

 

The next couple's date night will be Saturday May 4th from 4:30-8. You can 

register online below!  
 

Register Now  
 

 



 

 

  

 

The next Golden Age luncheon will be on Sunday, April 14. We hope to see you 

there!  
 

 

  

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich. 

Please note the new time, 6:30 to 7:30pm Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom 

DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if needed.  
 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 



 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


